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Phone 01982 560431 e-mail teddyllanyfelin@me.com 

 
Minutes of the Meeting of Aberedw Community Council held via E-mail between Monday 23rd 

March and Tuesday 31st March 2020  

Present:  Cllr R Samuel (Chair), Cllr S Coe (Vice Chair), Cllrs Mr P Hope, Mr A Lewis, Mr G Jones 

(Acting as Clerk), Miss C Morris, County Councillor Mrs M Mackenzie 

1. Apologies – None. 

2. The Minutes of the Meeting held on 20th January 2020 we agreed as a correct record. 

3.  Matters Arising from last meeting 

a. The Clerk informed members that he had recently e-mailed the Highways authority in 

respect to the condition of the two roads leading up the valley and to Upper Blaenmilo 

but had yet to receive a reply. 

b. Due to the current issues surrounding Corona Virus it was noted that any planned 

celebrations in the village in relation to the 75th Anniversary of VE will be cancelled. 

4. Membership – It was agreed that this matter should be deferred to a future meeting of the 

council.  

5. Planning Issues – It was noted that there were no current planning applications in respect to 

the council area.  

6. Other Correspondence & Meetings attended 

a. One Voice Wales Meeting 21st February 2020- Attended by Clerk 

b. Town & Community Council’s engagement event with Powys CC 11th March 2020 – 

Attended by the clerk 

c. Register of Electors as at January 2020 had be received from PCC by the Clerk and 

listed a total of 213 registered voters on the list 

d. Letter from Welsh Audit Office re change to procedures for the audit of the accounts 

due to the current situation with the Corona Virus 

7. Finance Issues  

a. Members approved the draft set of accounts for the year ending 31st March 2020 

which showed projected reserves of £3,935.36 at that date. 

8. Corona Virus (CONFID19) 

Members were informed that the clerk will be circulating any relevant documentation he 

received from the County Council and any other agencies to the members of the council and 

will also put them on the three notice boards in the community. 

9. Any other business.  
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10. Members confirmed the date of the AGM meeting as Monday 4th May 2020 at 7.00pm, it was 

further agreed that this should be held by e-mail and that the current officers should remain 

in post for the 2020-21 financial year.  


